FROM: David Horn horn.5@osu.edu
SENT: Tuesday, January 20, 2009 3:55 PM

RE: Engineering Minors

Julia,

We did not have a problem with their including either course, so I'm not sure why a distinction was made. David

J Watson:

It is the understanding of Comp. Studies that they were approving BOTH courses--CS 272 & 597--for the two Techno. Lit. minors.  I believe that the CS concurrence was misread (rather than not sent).
